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Date: January 19, 2023 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From: Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:   Security Camera Bid Results   
 

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education information on 
the Security Camera Bid Results at the next Committee of the Whole Meeting on 
January 23, 2023. 
 
Bids for this project were due on November 10, 2022. There were 20 bid 
proposals that were opened.  The recommended vendor for this project is 
Sentinel in the amount of $1,890,542.66, which includes contingency.  
 
This proposed bond purchase will update and replace the building security 
cameras that were installed in 2016. Additional cameras will also be installed at 
buildings to increase the areas under surveillance. We will be nearly doubling the 
total number of interior and exterior cameras across the district with the goal to 
get as close to 100% coverage as possible. For example, elementary buildings 
will increase their exterior coverage to be able to surveil the playgrounds and 
parking lots in a way we currently cannot. One alternate bid is being accepted 
which will increase the licensing from five years to ten years. This will match the 
ten year warranty the cameras have and give the district a decade’s worth of 
security cameras.  

 
Please add this item to the agenda of the Committee of the Whole meeting on  
January 23, 2023. 
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